
 
Notice to Mariners. 

No 8 of 2024 

Cruise Ship Visit – “Hebridean Princess” Wednesday 21st August 2024 
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Weather Permitting 

The Hebridean Princess will anchor off Bangor Harbour on Wednesday 21st August and 
tender passengers to Bangor Marina. 

To facilitate this cruise ship visit the following restriction will apply. 

• The fuel berth will close on Wednesday 21st August 2024 from 0900 hrs to 1030 
hrs & 1200 hrs to 1700 hrs 

We would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation and offer our apologies to 
anyonewho may experience inconvenience while this restriction is in place. 

 

Kevin Baird 

Harbour Master                                    Issued: Tuesday 20th August 2024 


